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Welcome November! 
Dear Colleagues, 

It is hard to believe that it is already November! I know that many of you are busy with teaching, 

research, and other responsibilities during this demanding stretch of the semester, but I hope 

that you can find some time to relax and recharge over Thanksgiving break. 

On the other side of the break, I hope you will join us on December 1st, as we welcome 

colleagues from across Maryland for the 2023 M.O.S.T Summit where we will focus on how open 

pedagogy can cultivate agency and engagement for both students and faculty. More information 

can be found below. 

Good News to Share 
Thanks to all the groups and organizations that came out for Homecoming and Family 

Weekend last month. What a great reminder of the amazing community we have here at 

SU. Special appreciation to the faculty and students of SU’s Living Learning 

Communities. 



 

 

 

 

 

  

The National League for Nursing recently recognized SU's School of Nursing for its faculty 

research and advancement in nursing education. An article co-authored by Lisa 

Seldomridge, the interim dean of CHHS and a professor of nursing, was selected as the 

"Best Article" among all Innovation Center articles published in 2022, while an article co-

authored by 

https://communications.salisbury.edu/l/v5iVmdVsyzfN8Oh3X1C9Olnf45QaoRyNf-wEKV4CfTM
https://communications.salisbury.edu/l/v5iVmdVsyzfN8Oh3X1C9OmwLjFP0y6f1eAAWxh0cE74
https://communications.salisbury.edu/l/v5iVmdVsyzfN8Oh3X1C9OtALYtF4ihKs_30ok2xH3Ws


 

 

 

 

Calendar 

Dates and times: 

Friday, November 10, 10-11 a.m.: Using New Quizzes: Creating and 

Migrating Assessments in MyClasses 

Friday, November 10, 1-2 p.m.: Addressing DEI with UDL 

Friday, November 17, 11 a.m.-12 p.m.: Open Pedagogy: Examples from the 

Classroom 

Friday, November 17, 2-3 p.m.: MyClasses Gradebook Tips and Tricks 

National Distance Learning Week is November 6-10. Celebrate NDLW by participating in 

the United States Distance Learning Association (USDLA) week-long series of webinars 

with the theme of how artificial intelligence is redefining distance learning in the year 

2023. To learn more about the free, virtual series of webinars, visit the National Distance 

Learning Week website . 
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https://communications.salisbury.edu/l/v5iVmdVsyzfN8Oh3X1C9OsxhWSHRhOSu5b6wwlwsCjE
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https://communications.salisbury.edu/l/v5iVmdVsyzfN8Oh3X1C9Orq_KaqyuBruVFcSA7TB_HA
https://communications.salisbury.edu/l/v5iVmdVsyzfN8Oh3X1C9OhLIZ_rUN4UJyxTzag2rYj8
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SU is an Equal Opportunity/AA/Title IX university and provides reasonable accommodation given sufficient notice to the University office or staff sponsoring the event or 
program. For more information regarding SU's policies and procedures, please visit www.salisbury.edu/equity. 

1101 Camden Avenue Salisbury, MD 21801 | 410-543-6000 

https://communications.salisbury.edu/l/v5iVmdVsyzfN8Oh3X1C9OhCYGAw_kJa5hTEKRcmb5gk



